
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                         
DAI/MIB 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear Year 5 and Year 6 pupils, 
 
We would like to personally invite you to visit the Venerable Bede Church of England Academy’s 
Year 5 and 6 Open Evening on Tuesday 24 September 2019 from 5.00pm to 7.00pm. 
 
During the evening, you will be able to: 
 

● Take part in lessons, including Design Technology, Languages and even Science experiments. 
● Use our Fitness Suite/Gym 
● Play sports 
● Play a musical instrument 
● Use at least one of our computer suites 
● Visit our Library (Learning Resource Centre) 
● Eat some of our meals in the Bistro – there is a great choice, including the current favourites 

(paninis, curry, puddings and cakes) 
● Look in every classroom, talk to the teachers and meet lots of pupils 
● And much more… 

 
You might even recognise your guides as they will be our new Year 7 pupils who may have gone to your 
primary school last year!  You will be able to ask them any questions about the lessons and what it is really 
like to be a pupil at Venerable Bede. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
 
 

Headteacher      Executive Headteacher 
 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 
 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 
Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 


